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Teacher Appreciation Week
The week of May 6th to May 10th is Teacher 
and Staff Appreciation Week (TAW). Brookvale 
PTA is organizing a fun week of surprises and 
treats for the teachers and staff at Brookvale. 
Please come forward to share your love and 
appreciation of these wonderful people who care 
for our children during the school day, throughout 
the school year! 
  Please look for messages on Konstella and 
Facebook to sign up to contribute to the planned 
meals for the teachers during the coming week. 
Thank you for showing your appreciation!

The month of March ended on a high note with 
a spectacular Talent Show by our highly 
talented Brookvale students, from across all 
grades (TK-6). Brookvale PTA would like to 
thank all the parents and volunteers who made 
this event possible. The diligent support of the 
parents and families, through the auditions, 
rehearsal, and final performances is what has 
made this event possible. As the PTA strives to 
ensure such opportunities and experiences for 
our students, we hope to have your continued 
support over the coming years.

Visit www.brookvalepta.com to connect with Brookvale PTA online

PTA’s Science Sunday
We would like to extend a huge round of thanks 
to the Stanford Chemistry team for an amazing 
afternoon of science! PTA’s Science Sunday 
was very popular, with a lot of drop-in visitors to 
our community  event. The participants enjoyed 
several hands-on activities. Slime and Magic 
Milk were two of the favorite experiments. 
Several young children participated, including 
grades TK-7. PTA would like to thank the 
following student volunteers from American 
High School and Thornton Junior High, for 
helping with several of the activities at the 
event: Meera Mallya and Priyanka Ravindran 
(AHS); Hansa Atreya, Teagan Rees, and Naomi 
Tchao (TJHS).

http://www.brookvalepta.com
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Spirit Contest Winners
Congratulations to Ms. Whiting’s and Ms. 
Browning’s classes for winning the January 
combined Box Tops Spirit Contests! 
February’s Spirit Week top winners were Ms. 
Huang’s class and Ms. Chug’s class, while 
Ms. Haller’s class took home the top prize for 
Box Tops that month. Great job all around!

PTA Volunteers Recognized
Three volunteers were thanked for their exceptional 
service to our PTA at the April meeting. Thank you to 
Satyen Lele, Karen Madsen, and Jenifer Hampton!

Visit www.brookvalepta.com to connect with Brookvale PTA online

SCHOOL EVENTS and REMINDERS
Please direct any questions about school 

events directly to the school office, as there 
may be changes and updates to this list. 

Thank you!

April 12, 6pm - Family Movie Night

April 9-17 - Book Fair

April 16, 6pm - Open House

April 19 - School closed

April 22-26 - Spring Break Have a great 
Spring Break!

April 12 - Family Movie Night
Join us for a showing of Incredibles 2 (Rated 
PG) on Friday, April 12th in Brookvale 
Elementary’s Multipurpose Room. Doors 
open at 5:30 p.m., Movie starts at 6:00 p.m. 
Free admission. Please bring change if you 
wish to purchase snacks, drinks, or pizza. 
Proceeds benefit 6th Grade science camp. 
Don’t forget to bring your pillows, blankets, or 
lounge chairs. Children are not to be 
dropped off. Parents must accompany 
their children at all times!

http://www.brookvalepta.com

